
Disclaimer of SOC8 Translations 

Third-party organizations have graciously agreed to provide WPATH with translated versions of 
the WPATH Standards of Care 8 (SOC8) in several languages for your convenience. Although 
these translations allow a wider audience to access SOC8, all translations of SOC8 in languages 
other than English are prepared by these third-party translators and have not been reviewed or 
approved for accuracy by WPATH. Click here to review the Process for SOC8 Translations. 

These translations are provided as a service to users of this website and are provided “as is.” No 
warranty of any kind, either expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy, reliability, or 
correctness of any translations of SOC8 made from English into any other language. Some 
content (such as images, graphs, pdfs, etc.) may not be accurately translated due to the 
limitations of the translation. By accessing any of the versions of SOC8, you acknowledge and 
agree that WPATH is not responsible for any incorrect or inaccurate translation and will not 
be held responsible for any damage or issues that may result from using these translated 
versions of SOC8. 

The original text is the English version of SOC8. Any discrepancies or differences created in the 
translation are not binding and have no legal effect for compliance or enforcement purposes. If 
any questions arise related to the accuracy of the information contained in the translation, 
refer to the English version of SOC8 which is the official version and takes precedence over all 
translated versions.  

Please also click here to access a feedback form to provide any feedback, comments, or 
questions relating to the translations. 

https://forms.gle/ifUnqxEi6S71cTgPA

